
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

Pursuit Courses & Squadron Courses 

4 April 2019 

 

F Mark is currently out of the water.  

R3 will replace F Mark in all pursuit courses and Squadron Courses until further notice.  

This notice overrides the previous Notice to Competitors issued on 23 January 2019.  

 

4 April 2019 

1700hrs 

Allicia Rae 

RMYS Sailing Coordinator 

for the Organising Authority.   

 

 

 


